
LAKE MAUD FALL BOARD MEETING 

OCTOBER 21,2023  

Dave Morinville, Tom Clow, Lori Brown, Bill Purington, Peter Cullen, Bill Sherlin, Dean Haaland 

The zoom meeting began with Sue Livermore giving a presentation about our lake joining 
Minnesota Lakes and Rivers. They are an organization that advocates for lake associations 
regarding legislation, conservation, and research. Becoming a member also allows access to 
their webinars and seminars and the option of a website.  The cost per year is $150, and that is 
based on lake size. There is an additional $110 if we add the website. 

Dave called the meeting to order. 

The minutes of the Annual Meeting from June 17th were approved with no additions or 
corrections. 

Treasurer Report (Tom Clow) Detailed Balance sheet was presented. Our Checking balance is 
$11,583.42 and our CD is $5,019.34 Our current membership is 118. We will reach out to new 
homeowners on Woods on Lake Maud since they don’t have a Beach Captain. 

Old Business Directories and maps have been distributed.  

Beach signs with the homeowner’s name. Individual beaches can work with their Beach Captain 
to evaluate interest. 

New Business. Decided to table the decision to join Minnesota Lakes and Rivers until the Spring 
meeting, we will also discuss reading the lake level with a gauge reader at the spring meeting. 

The spring board meeting and ditch cleaning is tentatively scheduled for Saturday April 20th 
(weather permitting) Updates will be posted on the Facebook page.  

The Lake Association Annual Meeting is scheduled for Saturday June 15th at noon. 

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned. Respectfully submitted, Secretary Lori 
Brown.  

  


